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THE	2021	CATHEDRAL	HABITAT	FOR	HUMANITY	PROJECT		

PLEASE,	PLEASE,	PLEASE	VOLUNTEER 

 

For more than a decade, Cathedral members have volunteered with other area church members in the 
Habitat for Humanity “Faith Builder’s” Pro- gram. We are building Habitat housing for eligible families. We 
now seek volunteers during the week of August 9 (Monday) through August 13 (Friday). You can volunteer 
for one day or multiple days. The work day runs from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. You do not have to be an expert 
carpenter to volunteer. In fact all skill levels are welcome. We have professional staff on hand to teach you. 
You, family members and friends will learn and have fun. This year’s project is located at 397 Maryland Ave 
W in Saint Paul. Visit http://faithbuilders.tchabitat.volunteerhub.com/ to volunteer. If you have 
questions, please contact our Cathedral Habitat volunteer coordinator Steve Russell at 651.226.9730.  

 


